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Lewis and Clark Regional Water System - 
Water Treatment Plant
The Lewis and Clark Regional Water System, Water 
Treatment Plant received $59.5 million in American 
Recovery and Reinvestment Act funding. This 
funding was combined with $11.9 million in non-
federal funds to build a lime-softening conventional 
water treatment plant that processes 35 million 
gallons per day. It was put into service in 2012 and 
provided service to 12 of 25 connections.

The funds from the American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act accelerated completion of the 
project, serving people at an earlier date. Once 
completed, the Lewis and Clark Rural Water System 
will provide reliable drinking water supplies to about 
300,000 people.

The Lewis and Clark Rural Water System is located 
in South Dakota, Minnesota and Iowa. The Water 
Treatment Plant assisted the Lewis and Clark Rural 
Water System meet a water service contract with 
Sioux Falls, Iowa.


